OmB

IMAY 1 7 885

Docket No. 50-237
Docket No. 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60650

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. G. A. Brown
and others of this office on April 22 through 24, 1985, of activities at
Dresden Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3, authorized by NRC
Operating Licenses No. DPR-19 and DPR-25, and to the discussion of our
findings with Mr. D. Scuct and others of your staff at the conclusion of
the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspection. However, weaknesses were identified which will
need corrective action by your staff. These weaknesses are summarized in the
Appendix to this letter. As required by 10 CFR 50, Appendix E (IV.F), any
weaknesses that are identified must be corrected. Accordingly, please advise
us within 45 days of the date of this letter of the corrective actions you
have taken, or plan to take, regarding these weaknesses, including the
estimated dates of completion.

The responses directed by this letter are not subject to the clearance
procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork
Reduction Act, PL 96-115.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of

this letter and the enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document
Room.
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we will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sinconly,

L/ﬁ Pa:f::;lo Chief

Emergency Prcparodnoss and
Radiological Protection Branch

Enclosures:
1. Appendix, Exercise
Weaknesses

2. Inspection Reports
No. 50-237/85011(DRSS)
No. 50-249/85010(DRSS)

cc w/encls:

D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

D. J. Scott, Station
Superintendent

DMB ument Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Phyl1is Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Environmental
Control Division

D. Matthews, EPB, OIE

W. Weaver, FEMA V
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APPENDIX

EXERCISE WEAKNESSES

Access control to the TSC was not accomplished in a timely manner nor
was it performed in a satisfactory manner after it was established.
(50-237/85011-01 and 50-249/85010-01)

Implementation of shift staffing and augmentation was not accowplished
in a timely manner. There was a breakdown in the call tree.
(50-237/85011-02 and 50-249/85010-02)

Evacuation of non-essential personnel was not ordered in a timely
manner following completion of the simulated accountability of onsite
personnel. (50-237/85011-03 and 50-249/85010-03)

Poor radiological control technique was observed during the handling
of the radiological injury. (50-237/85011-04 and 50-249/85010-04)

The EOF failed to provide adequately detailed followup messages in
accordance with the licensee's EOF Procedure EOF-1, paragraphs 4.2.f
and 5.2.f. (50-237/85011-05 and 50-249/85010-05)



